
Happy Easter! The bulletin notes for April focus on gifts to the parish 
endowment fund as they relate to the Easter season. 
 
Please consider using these notes in your bulletin to encourage planned 
gifts to your parish endowment fund, which will benefit your parish forever. 
 
Graphic versions of these bulletin notes are available on our website at 
cfnga.org/resources/parish-resources. You can also share these graphics on social media. 
 
We would like to work with you to increase your parish endowment fund, and we would like to 
make it as easy as possible to do so. These bulletin notes are just one way to communicate 
planned giving to your parishioners. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 

Juliet Greco 
Director, Major and Planned Giving  
jgreco@cfnga.org  

Angela O’Donoghue 
Communications Manager 
aodonoghue@cfnga.org  

 
 
 
Bulletin Notes for April Sundays 
 
April 4 – Easter Sunday 
Alleluia! In praising the risen Lord today, we thank Him for our many blessings and return them 
back to Him. Your gift to the parish endowment fund will help the parish fulfill its mission forever. 
For information on creating your Catholic legacy, please contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic 
Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or (404) 497-9440, or visit our website: cfnga.org. 
 
 
April 11 – Second Sunday of Easter (Divine Mercy Sunday) 
“His mercy endures forever” - Psalms 136:2. As we celebrate our trust in God’s mercy for us 
today, we have many reasons to be thankful for our faith and parish. One way to show your 
thanks for all the parish has done for you is to make a gift to the parish endowment fund. A gift 
to this fund ensures that the parish can fulfill its mission forever. To learn more, go to 
www.cfgna.org or contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or (404) 
497-9440. 
 
 
April 18 – Third Sunday of Easter 
“You put gladness into my heart” - Psalm 4:8. You can create a tradition of giving in your 
family to the parish which supports you. To learn more about making a gift to your parish 
endowment fund that ensures the long-term sustainability of your parish, please contact Juliet 
Greco at the Catholic Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or (404) 497-9440, or go to cfnga.org. 

 

April 25 – Fourth Sunday of Easter 
Honor your loved one this Easter season and help your parish. When you make a gift to 
the parish endowment fund in honor of or in memory of a loved one, they are remembered 
forever, and the parish benefits forever. Go to cfnga.org/give to support the parish. 
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